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Memo 
 
To:​ Board of Education 
From:​ Anthony Mendoza, CDPT 
CC:​ Dr. Scott Warren 
Date:​ June 20, 2025 
Re:​ Transportation Snapshot 

 
Transportation Staffing 
 

 
 

 
 

●​ Three interviews are scheduled for Friday, June 20, 2025. Two of whom are currently certified school bus 
drivers. 
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New Bus Update 
New buses are scheduled to begin arriving in the last week of June. 
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